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Dear Parent(s) and Student(s): 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Lamar-Milledge Elementary School Lions, I would like to welcome you to 

our school for the 2019-2020 school year.  It is truly an honor and a privilege to serve as your principal.  Each 

of us at Lamar Milledge appreciates you entrusting us with your child(ren) and I sincerely hope that you are 

excited about the upcoming school year and the opportunities and journey we are about to embark on together.  

 

 

It is my hope that you will read this Student Handbook, become familiar with the rules, policies, and procedures 

of the school, and support us in abiding by them all. This only affords us the opportunity to work together in 

creating the conditions for teachers to teach and students to learn in a safe and positive environment, most 

conducive for learning to occur at high levels. In addition, this handbook has been prepared to help keep you 

informed about important dates and activities at Lamar-Milledge.  If you have any questions or need further 

clarification on anything contained in this handbook, please contact me at the school at 706-737-7262. 

 

 

Here at Lamar-Milledge Elementary School we offer innovative educational experiences in all content areas, to 

include Reading, English Language Arts, Writing, Math, Science, Health, and Social Studies. We also offer 

special classes to include Physical Education, Music, and Computer Literacy, which allows students an outlet to 

express themselves via movement and creativity. It is my sincere desire that you are excited about the upcoming 

school year, just as I am, and the many possibilities and learning experiences your child(ren) can take advantage 

of. One of my most favorite quotes by Clay Bedford is, “You can teach a student a lesson for a day; but if you 

can teach him to learn by creating curiosity, he will continue the learning process as long as he lives.” I believe 

I am blessed with the best faculty in Richmond County, and we intend to spark a curiosity for learning, inspire, 

and make a lasting positive impact in the lives of every student we serve. I am honored to work with the 

parents, students, faculty and staff, community partners, and all other stakeholders this year as we make a 

difference in the lives of our students and accomplish monumental milestones. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Shetina Roulhac 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


